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March 9, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Emergency Coordinator: 
 
As a key public safety official in your area, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
would like to invite you to attend a 90 minute workshop outlining our emergency 
coordination and earthquake preparedness efforts in San Mateo County. 
 
The purpose of the session is to provide information to allow better coordination and 
response with your agencies during earthquakes and emergencies.   
 
The meeting will take place on Thursday, March 25th, from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM, 
at the PG&E Service Center, 275 Industrial Road (between Holly St. and Ralston 
Ave.), San Carlos.  Please RSVP to Nicole Yelich at NMY1@pge.com or 415-
972-5201. 
 
We highly encourage your participation and look forward to seeing you on March 
25th. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Yelich 
Government Affairs, San Mateo County  
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